
 
 
 

Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 1st December 2023 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

English 
This week we have continued with our book 
called ‘Send for a superhero’ by the well 
known author ‘Michael Rosen’. We created 
character descriptions for our own invented 
Superhero. We also made a list of 
accessories that we might need on a mission 
and why? 
What other books have you read and 
enjoyed about Superheroes? e.g.Can you find 
any others? 
Homework 
Please read with your child every evening 
if you are able for 10-15 minutes, I 
understand how busy everyone is, but it 
will be invaluable with regards to how 
quickly the children progress with their 
reading. Please also practise the set 
spellings for this week on Purple Mash. 

Maths  
This week we have learnt about recognising and 
naming 2D shapes.  
What 2D shapes do you know? What is the 
difference between a 2-D shape and a 3-D shape? 
Can you see any 2-D shapes on the faces of this 3-
D shape? What does “2-D” mean? Describe the 
difference between a square and a cube. Describe 
the difference between a circle and a sphere. 
Where can you see 2-D shapes around the 
classroom? 

 
Homework 
Please complete the set activities on Purple Mash 
when you have a chance.  

Key Dates 
Nativity Dress Rehearsal- Tuesday 5th 
December – 2.00pm-3.00pm 
Nativity Performance- Wednesday 6th 
December – 2.00pm-3.00pm 
Nativity Performance- Thursday 7th 
December – 2.00pm-3.00pm 
Christmas Lunch- Wednesday 13th December 
Christmas Service at Christ Church-
Thursday 14th December at 9.30am 
PTFA Christmas Fair- Thursday 14th 
December (3.30pm – 5.30pm) 
Finish Autumn term – Friday 15 th 
December 3.15pm 

       
 
 
 
               
         Have a lovely weekend, 
         The Year One team   

                         

Superhero dress up day 
Thank you for your support with Superhero day! 
All the children had a fun educational day and 
participated in a range of activities. Photos to 
follow soon on the school website. 
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Parents evenings 
It was a real privilege to see you all at the 

Parent/Carer evenings and share in your child’s 

achievements. The class have all worked so hard 

and I am so so proud of them all. They are a real 

credit to you. 

 

 

Christmas is coming!! 
To contribute towards our Community 
Christmas Tree mentioned in the school 
newsletter, we would like children to bring 
in shop bought or home-made baubles from 
next week. At the start of the following 
week, each class will place their baubles on 
the tree and share a Christmas Prayer 
together. 
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